
Departmental 
Health and Safety

Bulletin
Fire Safety Coordinator and Fire Marshal Training 
This is now on Myplace and is called Departmental Fire Safety Training.
All fire marshals and new marshals should complete the training and update their safety record on SpiderX
(Departmental Fire Safety).
https://classes.myplace.strath.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=26047

The departmental will be holding a fire drill during 
October but before that a Fire Marshal meeting will be
held on the 9th October in JA824 at 1pm.

Contact details:  Departmental Safety Convenor – Mr J. Gillan (Technical Support & Safety Manager – JA827)
:safety@phys.strath.ac.uk :0141 548 3052 :07816 609171

Issue: 90/060924
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